
 

Week 7 
Dear Parents, 
Where has the term gone? It feels like only yesterday we were welcoming our 
new Kindergarten students and now we are 7 weeks into the school term! 
It gave me great pleasure to take our Year 6 student leaders, captains and 
prefects, to the National Young Leaders Day in Sydney on Monday. The 
behaviour of our leaders was exemplary and they learnt some very valuable 
leadership skills from some inspirational leaders. 
A big congratulations to the 2018 Star Struck team! They recently submitted 
their audition tape and we have just found out that Copacabana PS has again 
been successful and made it into Star Struck. My thanks also goes to Miss 
Montgomery and Mrs. Mumford for the work they have done to prepare the 
girls for the audition and for putting their hand up to take on this extra-curricular 
activity so our students can have this amazing opportunity. 
Congratulations also to our 40 swimmers who competed at the SCCPSSA 
Swimming Championships on Tuesday. I would like to acknowledge the work 
of Mr. Chris Mensforth, who was the Zone Carnival Convener. From all 
accounts it was a very organised and professionally run event.  
Finally this week, I would like to acknowledge the outstanding achievements of 
our technology leaders. These students have been working with Mr. Frew this 
year to create a digital newsletter. The first two attempts were awesome and 
we canôt wait to see what they come up with next! If you havenôt seen the new 
version of ñCopa Village Newsò, check out the Copacabana PS Facebook 
page: 
https://www.facebook.com/CopacabanaPublicSchool/videos/17975177705449
50/ 

 
Ben Thomas 
Principal 
 
Quote of the Week 
ñSuccess is not final, failure is not fatal: It is the courage to continue that 
counts.ò ï Winston Churchill 
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News 
 

Voluntary Contributions  
Our voluntary contribution fees for 2018 remain at 
$35 per student or $60 per family. These 
contributions go a long way to supporting our school 
to provide high quality educational programs for every 
student. This year we are hoping to raise funds to 
support the continued upgrade of our technology 
program and purchase new guided reading texts to 

support the Kindergarten to Year 2 reading program. 
 

Wellbeing- Growth Mindset 
When students first come to understand that learning 
can rewire the brain and increase their intelligence, 
they often become more interested in learning and 
less afraid to do things that might make them ñlook 
silly.ò In other words, they develop a growth mindset. 
When people first learn about growth mindset, some 
think it means to believe that ñyou can succeed if you 
just try harder.ò There's more to it than that. For 
students to have a growth mindset, they should 
understand that trying harder ðand trying new 
strategiesðnot only helps them succeed at the 
current task but also helps them succeed in the future 
by strengthening their brain. 
One way to help students develop a growth mindset 
is by telling them how the brain can get smarter. You 
can explain how certain experiences cause new 
connections in the brain to form or strengthen, making 
the brain smarter by literally rewiring it. Hereôs some 
evidence you can talk about:  

¶ In a study with rats, researchers put some rats in 
empty cages and others in stimulating cages 
with puzzles and other rats. The rats in the 
stimulating environments were smarter, and their 
brains even weighed more!  

In this newsletter you will find a handy one page 
sheet, titled ñParents Guide to a Growth Mindsetò. 
This may be helpful in supporting your child or 
children to develop a growth mindset. 
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News 

Central Coast Dance Festival Junior Regional 
Dance Ensemble 
Good luck to Jessie, Saffron, Cleo, Skyler and Darcy 
who are auditioning for the Central Coast Dance 
Festival Junior Regional Ensemble next week. Good 
luck girls! 

 
Scholastic Book Club 
Copacabana Public School Book Club is now 
transitioning to online payments only through the 
Linked Online Ordering and Payments (LOOP) on 
the Scholastic website. If you have not already 
registered for this service, please see instructions 
below  
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P&C News 

Thank you to everyone that made it to the 
AGM, it was great to see so many people. We 
will announce the elected committee in the 
next newsletter. 
 

Unfortunately, Linda in the uniform shop has 
had some frustrations with the suppliers and 
orders have not been sent, even though they 
were ordered back in January. Mr. Thomas 
and the teachers now know that some children 
may not have a complete set of uniform due to 
these issues. If you are in this position please 
let your children know that the teachers and 
staff understand the problem is with the 
uniform supplier and should be rectified 
shortly. 
 
School Photos 
We now have our group photos on display in the 
front office. Below are the instructions for ordering 
these prints online and the order code required. 
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Sport Report 

School Sport 
 
Central Coast Football Trials 
 
Congratulations to Grace, Maya and Joey, who 
trialled for the Central Coast Soccer team last 
week. They all tried their best and played several 
games. Well done to Grace and Joey for being 
successful in gaining selection in the team. It is a 
particularly large achievement for Grace, being in 
Year 4, and competing against Year 5 and Year 
6 students. They will now trial for the Sydney 
North team next week. Good luck! 
 
Weekend Sport 
  
NSW Surf Lifesaving 
 
A massive congratulations to Cooper who placed 
3rd in the U11 Beach Flags at the NSW State 
Surf Lifesaving Championships at Swansea-
Belmont SLSC last weekend. Well done, Cooper! 
 
Australian Oztag 
 
A huge congratulations to Tylah who has been 
selected in the National Knights oztag team. The 
team was selected from players all over NSW 
and will play in the National Championships in 
Coffs Harbour later in the year. Well done, Tylah! 
 
Mr Mensforth 
Sport Enthusiast 
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PSSA Zone Swimming Carnival 
 
Congratulations to the 40 swimmers who 
represented Copacabana PS students at the PSSA 
Zone Swimming Carnival at Woy Woy Peninsula 
Centre yesterday (Tuesday 14th March). 
All students swam incredibly and showed great Copa 
spirit with fantastic results. A huge and special thank 
you to Natalie Kelly and Soraya Yardley who were 
our managers on the day. You made the day run 
super smoothly. 
 
Congratulations to the following students who 
received ribbons from the day: 
- 2nd place boys 4 x 50m relay team  
Townes, Jett, William, Callum.  
- 3rd place Tyler (8 yrs. Boys 50m Freestyle). 
- 2nd place Josephine (8 yrs. Girls 50m Freestyle). 
- 3rd place William (9 yrs. Boys 50m Freestyle). 
- 2nd place Jemma (13 yrs. Girls 50m Freestyle). 
- 1st place Liam (12 yrs. Boys 50m Breaststroke). 
Stayed tuned for the students who will represent the 
Zone at the Sydney North Regional Championships 
on Thursday 29th March at Sydney Olympic Park.  
 
Another special mention to the carnival convener, 
Mr. Mensforth, who did an outstanding job organising 
the carnival. Well done Mr. Mensforth! 
 
Miss Newton 
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